
Subject: Re-allocation of Biofloc Unit (Govt. Sector) under HADP 2024-25. 

1. 

Copy to the 

2. 

As recommended by Joint Director Fisheries (Central) Jammu vide letter No. 

JDF/C/J/2024/2511-12 dated: 24-09-2024, the physical target of Biofloc Unit under 
Govt. Sector (HADP) 2024-25 is hereby withdrawn from District Samba and re 
allocated to District Kathua. 

3. 

GOVERNMENT OF JAMMU AND KASHMIR 

Tourist Reception Centre, Srinagar/Nowabad Canal Road, Jarnmu 
(emal-ktci- imr jktdjmu@gmail.com, Phone No. 0194-2500106, 0191-295 1670) 

No.DOF-PLG/32/2024-05(E-7529564) 

4. 

DIRECTORATE OF FISHERIES, J&K 

5. 

6. 

Fisheries Order No:- 80of 2024 

Dated 

Order file. 

: 21- o9-2024 

(Ab. Majid Tak) 
Director Fisheries, 

Dated:- h -09-2024 

Joint Director Fisheries Central Jammu Division for information and n/a. 
Assistant Director Fisheries Samba for information and necessary action. 
Assistant Director Fisheries Kathua for information and necessary action. The 
funds amounting to Rs 7.50 lacs stands released for the said unit. 
Account Officer, Directorate of Fisheries, J&K Jammu/Srinagar for information 
and n/a. 

Pvt. Secretary to Principal Secretary to Govt. Agriculture Production 
Department, Civil Secretariat Jammu/Srinagar for information of the worthy 
Secretary to Govt. 
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